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TODAY IS A “C” DAY 

 
ANNOUNCEMENTS for Students: 

 
 
Sports Announcement…Registration for modified baseball, lacrosse, softball, boys tennis, and track is now taking 
place. At this time your parents can register you on the Victor School website. Be sure you have a current physical on 
file in the health office. Online registration will close on March 21st. If you are not registered by that date, you will not 
be able to participate. 
 
The March Madness Door Decorating Contest has officially begun! If you are a student or staff member 
participating, decorating will be all of this week and all next week. Judging will take place on March 26th. Don’t forget 
to take pictures of your doors! May the best door win!! 
 
So Many Memories, So Few Yearbooks…VJH has ordered a limited number of extra yearbooks for late 

purchases. Act fast – these will sell quickly! Go to jostensyearbooks.com now to reserve one for you!!! 
 
Attention All Students interested in playing Modified A or B Softball…There will be a brief informational 
meeting on tomorrow at 2:25pm in the JH Gym. Also, don’t forget to do your recertification forms to qualify for tryouts 
on March 25th. See Ms. Potenza or Ms. Palmer if you have any questions. 
 
Attention All Big Time Friends Members…Our next meeting is tomorrow in the SH Library Nook during activity 
period. 
 
Attention All 7th Graders…Are you interested in taking Studio Art in 8th grade instead of Art 8? Studio is an advanced 
placement art class in the JH earning 1 high school credit. This class is a great opportunity for JH artists looking to 
push their creative skills and open up the availability to take more art electives in the high school. If you would like to 
enroll, please visit Mrs. Vara in the JH Guidance Office to sign up by Friday, March 29th. If you have any questions, 
please see Mrs. Gordon in art room 139 or Miss Viggiani in art room 137. 
 

A Message from the Library…Two clubs meet this week:  The Harry Potter Club is playing Quidditch in the JH 
Gymnasium on Wednesday. All students are welcome to join us for some magical fun. Adventure Club with Coach 
Steve meets on Thursday. Unfortunately, the Library is still closed and might not reopen this week. The schedule 
depends upon the construction workers and supply deliveries. We realize how inconvenient this is, but we hope you’ll 
agree that the new Library is worth the wait. Keep listening to the announcements for updates. You may return your 
Library books to the Main Office and we’ll pick them up from our mailbox. Thank you for your patience. 
 
Attention Students interested in trying out for Modified Track…Tryouts begin NEXT Monday, March 25th. There 
are not track tryouts this week. Please see Coach Levy with any questions. 
 
Attention Modified Baseball Players…There will be a meeting on Tuesday, March 19th at 2:25pm in room 283. If 
you plan on playing Modified Baseball this spring, you must be at this meeting. If there is a problem, see Coach Lawley. 
 



For all students who were on the Math O team and also those who participated in the New York Math 
Competition…We will be having a party on Wednesday during activity period. Math O Team – we will be taking the 
team picture for Yearbook! Hope to see everyone there! 
 
This week is National Foreign Language Week…Each day we have a student in our school who will speak in a 
different language. Today we welcome Chiaz (Chaz)! 
 
Congratulations and good luck to the following students that will advance to the National History Day 
State Competition on April 29th in Cooperstown, NY: 
 
Ana Dobrot      
Reece Jones 
Melania Mammano 
Kelsey Fahy 
Molly Zugner & Nathan Aparo 
Sabrina Sciortino & Catherine Benedetti 

Ella Hall 
Stella Sciortino 
Emily Neenan 
Grace Woodworth 
Justin Helmer, Liam Parsons & Jackson Slavny 
Ashaz Rahman & Alex Novak 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


